From: Chris Hardy hardy1@hargray.com
Subject: [IEEE R3] Conference Committee Chair Report
Date: April 11,2015 at 8:16 AM
To: Gregg Vaughn g.vaughn@ieee.org
Cc: Region 3 Sections sec-r03@ieee.org, r3-excom2015@ieee.org

Subject: [IEEE R3] Conference Committee Report for SoutheastCon2015

To: Region 3 ExCom

Fr: Chris Hardy, R3 Conf Comm Chair
Re: Conference Committee Report
April 10, 2015

Thank you for attending SoutheastCon 2015 in Ft. Lauderdale. I'd like to personally thank Eric Ackerman, Carlos Cabrera and their team for
their hard work making this conference successful.

Please mark your calendars now: The 2016 SoutheastCon will be in Norfolk, VA on 30 March - 3 April, 2016. It is being hosted by the
Hampton Roads Section.

http://sites.ieee.org/southeastcon2016/

Your Conference Committee is working on the following items:
* SoutheastCon 2016 in Norfolk.

* Proposals for future SoutheastCon conferences.

* SoutheastCon Conference Planning Manual.

The next Sections Congress will be in Region 10 (Southeast Asia and Australia) in the fall of 2017! I'll send you the details as | get them.
Remember, it’s not too early for your section to start preparing — 2017 will be here soon.

Respectfully submitted,
Chris Hardy

2015 Conference Committee Chair
c.hardy@ieee.org
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